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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

IMPORTANT DATES

The warmth and spirit of the holiday season were
truly felt throughout our school, thanks to the
generosity and dedication of our students, staff,
sponsors, and volunteers. Your contributions made our
Christmas celebrations truly special, creating lasting
memories for all of our students.

The New Year brings with it a renewed sense of hope
and promise. I am confident that together, we will
continue to foster a supportive and enriching learning
environment where every student can thrive. I look
forward to another year of growth, collaboration,
and success.

Wishing you all a happy, healthy, and prosperous New
Year!

Charlene Saunders
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Norwood school is pleased to be participating the
divisional choir program. We have 14 students
registered in the choir. 

Choir Information

When: Day 2's 10-12 PM (same time as the Hockey
Academy)

Program Duration: Jan. 15 - May 28, 2025

Where: Clear Vista Band Room - transportation is
provided

Calendar Link - Parent Info

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1v4IQn6CRUWj-7iNGvnHg_7p9eKZtSEMj/view?usp=sharing


WRPS Grades 4-6
Basketball

Daily Intramurals &
District tournament

Grades 6-8
Basketball Team

will play in the
LDAA League



COUNCIL

We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday break and is ready to take on the new year!

We had a great first half of the school year, with some awesome fundraisers and family events.
Thank you to all who continue to support parent council!

The Christmas concert fundraisers raised $747.75. Thank you to Ken’s Furniture for lending us
the couch for the ‘Best Seat in the House’ draw.

Stay tuned for our upcoming events such as a family skate, and ski night. Also a St. Patrick’s Day
fundraiser in March!

LUNCH
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